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TI is not selling any products into Russia or Belarus. TI stopped sales to Russia and 
Belarus at the end of February 2022, and we no longer support sales there. TI complies 
with applicable laws and regulations in the countries where we operate. We do not 
support or condone the use of our products in applications for which they weren’t 
designed. 
 
To see our statement online, please refer to this link. 

https://news.ti.com/ti-issued-following-statement-on-russia

